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Media Release 
 

Shooting Investigation 
 
On 6/22/23 at approximately 4:45pm, officers responded to the 2300 block of Arrowwood 
Trail for a report of shots fired. When officers arrived on scene, they located a vehicle that 
had crashed into a tree that had been struck by multiple gunshots. 
 
Preliminary investigation revealed several subjects inside a vehicle had pulled into a 
parking lot along Arrowwood Trail and waited for a black sedan to pull out. As the black 
sedan was leaving, three subjects started shooting at the black sedan, firing 
approximately 25 times, and striking the sedan multiple times. After the black sedan was 
struck by gunfire, the vehicle crashed into a tree and all the occupants exited the vehicle 
and took off on foot. It was later determined there were four occupants inside the black 
sedan, ranging in ages from 15-16. No one inside the black sedan was struck by the 
gunfire. The suspects fled the scene before officers arrived. Stray bullets from the gunfire 
also hit multiple homes and another vehicle in the area. No one was injured but it was 
very fortunate that this incident didn't result in an innocent person being injured or killed. 
 
The shooting is not believed to be random. A motive for the shooting is currently under 
investigation. This is an open and active investigation, if anyone has any information that 
can help in the investigation, please contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email the tip line at 
tips@a2gov.org. 
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